
From: Ken Jackson 
Sent: March 24, 2022 11:27 AM
To: Cathy Gray <
Subject: Scrap Day

Hi,
We haven’t had a scrap day for the last 2 years because of COVID, we had a Lions meeting

last night and we would like to have one again. The date is Saturday, May 14th from 8:00 am until 
noon at the arena parking lot. 

Thanks - Ken
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